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From: Gail  
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 6:22 PM
To: Appeal Inquiries <AppealInquiries@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: IWMC proposed increase
 
 
 
Please forward to appropriate area
 
RE: IWMC Proposed Rate Increase 
 
Hello,
 
I am writing to indicate I'm against a 12 percent proposed waste watch rate increase. 
 
While costs may be increasing, any increase should only be comparable to the wage increases the
people of PEI might have received for the year or to the consumer price index increases of 1.9
percent for 2024.
 
 12 percent is too high and sets a dangerous precedent of what people can expect again in the
future.
 
The people of PEI are struggling enough. $25 is a lot of money for many people, including myself.
 
Please ensure if any increase is given, please keep to a more tolerable level.
 
Thank you. 
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